NSHC representation in the "International Hydrographic review” Editorial Board.

Background:

RHC’s are encouraged by the IHB to contribute to the “International Hydrographic Review” Editorial Board.
This task has been performed by Denmark since 2010.

Proposal:

Denmark is for the time being no longer in the position to support the editorial Board and suggests that the
representation from NSHC goes in turn, so that the country chairing the NSHC also provides the
representation in the editorial board for the duration of the chairmanship.

The NSHC is invited to consider the proposal and take appropriate action.



